
 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2024 - Meet the teachers! 

Mrs Bamford 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 

I have been teaching since September 2017 and have 

loved every year of it! I started teaching in Surrey (near 

London) for a couple of years before I moved back to 

Lincolnshire.  

 

My absolute favourite thing to do is go on walking 

holidays with my husband and our two dogs - Albie and 

Bear. I absolutely love music (although I can’t play any 

instruments…     ) and I try to go to concerts as much 

as I can!  

 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 

I started working at Poplar Farm School in September 2023 and can confirm - it is the best! 

 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 

I love working with children because they teach me something new every single day. No 

two days are the same and every child and every class has a different personality, which I 

love! When I reflect on the progress the children in my class have made at the end of each 

year, it is such a good feeling and I am always so proud. They also always manage to make 

me smile! 

 

Tell us something not many people know about you 

In 2019, I walked halfway up a mountain with 30 Year 6 pupils! We ate lots of sweets to 

keep us going. We got a cable car right to the very top of the mountain the next day and it 

was extremely cool! 

 

Tell us a joke - 

- Why did the kid always sit in his wardrobe when reading a book? 

- Narnia business! 

 

 


